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From: Mark Ferri (mferri) [mferri@cisco.com] APR 11 2014
Sent: Friday, April 11, 2014 12:20 PM

To: Statements Clerk's Office
Subject: FW: Docket Wt metering N.C. Utilitias Commission

My name is Mark Ferri and I'm writing to let you know that | DO NOT support changes to net metering that will hurt
rooftop solar in NC. A few months ago we installed rooftop sclar panels at a cost of over $30,000 believing that we
would be able to net meter.

| do not support changes to net metering that will kill reoftop solar in North Carolina.

Please oppose changes to net metering.
Thank you,

Mark Ferri

Pittsboro NC



